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Warning Siren Maintenance 

 
Clovis, NM – On Thursday, September 12, 2024 between 7:00 AM and 5:00 PM, 
Goddard Enterprises will be conducting annual maintenance on the warning 
sirens in Clovis. During this time short audible sounds might be heard from the 
different sirens around town.  
 
We appreciate the public's understanding and cooperation as we conduct this 
critical maintenance to our warning siren system. For more information or any 
questions, please contact the Clovis/Curry County Office of Emergency 
Management at 575-763-9494 or via email at oem@cityofclovis.org. 


